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To whom it may concern,

I support LC 19 with improvements for climate and any strong climate legislation for Oregon's future.

I am a resident of Oregon and the parent of a young child, and I very concerned about the climate crisis and
what the future looks like for plants, animals and people. | believe we need more investment and focus on

clean, renewable energy sources. Let's try to preserve this beautiful state, and the world we all live in.

Elizabeth Twombly; 780 West 40th Ave; Eugene, OR 97405



